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I-5 HOV from SR-134 to Magnolia Blvd. Groundbreaking Ceremony
This morning, we had a successful groundbreaking ceremony for the Golden State Freeway (I-5) High-Occupancy Vehicle (HOV) Project between the Ventura Freeway (SR-134) and Magnolia Boulevard in Burbank.  Among those in attendance were Supervisor Antonovich, Caltrans District 7 Director Mike Miles, Executive Director of Highway Program Doug Failing, City of Burbank Mayor Anja Reinke, City of Burbank Vice Mayor Jess Talamantes, California Highway Patrol Altadena Area Commander Bill Dance, representative for Senator Carol Liu, representatives for Assemblymember Mike Gatto and representatives from Bob Hope Airport. 
This $57.8 million project will build 5.4 miles (2.7 miles in each direction) of carpool lanes.  It will also construct soundwalls and retaining walls. The project is funded with local Prop C funds by Metro as the funding partner.  The project began in March 2011 and is expected to be completed in Winter 2014.  Media outlets including KABC 7, Time Warner Cable, USC's Annenberg TV News (ATVN), Korea Daily News, Burbank Leader, Burbank Times, Glendale News-Press and La Opinión covered the event.  Stories are expected to run throughout the day.  
Orange Line Extension Construction Notice

As part of the continuing construction for the Metro Orange Line Extension, the Contractor will be constructing the busway and bikeway along the easterly side of Canoga Ave. from Nordhoff St. to Owensmouth Ave. These activities require the reconfiguration of traffic lanes and the placement of concrete barriers (k-rail) to isolate the work zone. 
http://libraryarchives.metro.net/DB_Attachments/110427_Traffic_reconfiguration_and_K-rail_placement_along_Canoga_Ave.pdf


	

	








